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Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

26 August 2022 

Patrick Hodgetts 
Lawyer 
Office of the General Counsel, NSW Police Force 
Locked Bag 5102 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 

By email: 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes ("the Inquiry"): Death of 
David Lloyd-Williams 

Dear Mr Hodgetts 

I refer to the above Inquiry, and to the summons issued to the Commissioner, NSW Police 
Force (NSWPF), on 18 May 2022 (summons NSWPF1). 

Summons NSWPF1 requested, inter a/ia, all NSWPF documents relating to the death of "David 
Williams" in "1979". I understand that, to date, NSWPF has been unable to locate any police 
files relating to this deceased person. 

Further summons to produce 

Following a search conducted by the NSW Registry of Births, Deaths and Marriages, the Inquiry 
has been provided with the full name and date of death for this person. These details are set 
out below: 

Name of deceased person: David Arthur LLOYD-WILLIAMS 

Date of death: 24 August 1978 

Place of death: Manly (North Head) 

Usual place of residence: Cabramatta Road, Mosman NSW. 

In light of these updated details, please find enclosed, by way of service, a summons seeking 
the complete NSWPF investigation file for the above-named person (summons NSWPF13). 

Timeframe for provision of material 

The summons is returnable on Friday, 9 September 2022. Given the information sought is 
central to the Inquiry's investigation into Mr Lloyd-Williams' death, and noting that the Inquiry 
is due to report to the Governor by 30 June 2023, your cooperation with this timeframe is 
appreciated. 
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In the event that you anticipate any difficulty with this timeframe, please forward a request 
for an extension of time in writing. To assist his Honour in considering the application for an 
extension, please provide a brief outline of the reasons an extension is sought and the date 
by which you anticipate being in a position to produce the material sought. 

Thank you for your ongoing assistance to the Inquiry. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Caitlin Healey-Nash by email on caitlin.healey-
nash@specialcommission.nsw.gov.au if you have any queries in relation to this matter. 

Yours faithfully 

Caitlin Healey-Nash 
Senior Solicitor 
for Crown Solicitor 

Encl. (1) 


